
Appendix 1 

We the undersigned call in the decision of the Cabinet member for 
Environmental Services at the meeting held on the 9th July 2009. 
To make a charge for cars parked at the Thomas Street Car Park in Crewe on 
the grounds; that the decision will have a detrimental effect on the income of 
the shop and office worker’s who are employed in the town centre of Crewe. 
  
Dorothy Flude 
Chris Thorley 
 Arthur Moran 
Terry Beard 
Margaret Martin 
Betty Howell 
Steve Conquest 
Roy Cartlidge 
 


